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Oregon currently has one of, it not the, highest voter turn out in the country.  

Restricting citizen's ability to vote is antithetical to democracy and must be resisted 

with all available means.  Mail-in voting should be the standard across the entire 

country along with making the day of voting a national holiday to allow people who 

can't or don't want to mail in their vote the time to vote in-person.  Making voting 

harder is the goal of fascists and is incompatible with free and fair elections.   


